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April 26, 2021 
 
Michael Queensland 
Wisconsin Senate Chief Clerk 
Room B20 Southeast 
State Capitol 
P.O. Box 7882 
Madison, WI 53707 
 
Jeffrey Beighley 
Wisconsin Senate Staff Clerk 
Room B20 Southeast 
State Capitol 
P.O. Box 7882 
Madison, WI 53707 
 
Dear Senate Chief Clerk’s Office: 
 
On March 22, 2021, the Department of Public Instruction (DPI) submitted CR 21-011, related to 
changes to criteria relating to specific learning disabilities, to the chief clerks of the legislature. 
This letter serves as notice of the DPI recalling CR 21-011 from the chief clerk of each house of 
the legislature as provided under 227.19 (4) (b) 3m., Stats. The DPI will later resubmit the rule with 
germane modifications. 
 
Please contact Carl Bryan at Carl.Bryan@dpi.wi.gov if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jennifer Kammerud 
Senior Policy Advisor 
 
 
JK:cb 
 
cc: Legislative Reference Bureau 
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